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3 October 2017 
  

Year 4 Quiksticks Hockey Tournament 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
 
As part of the work Year 4 is doing in PE we have been invited to participate in the Carlton 
Cluster Quiksticks Hockey Tournament for Year 4 at Holy Family High School on Tuesday 10 
October. 
 
The children will be transported from school to Holy Family by coach at 12:45 – the event 
will run from 1:30pm and finish at 2:45pm. Lunches will not be affected. 
 
The children will need to bring their PE kit including a tracksuit, a warm coat and lots of 
water to drink.  If your child has shin pads it would be advisable to wear them.  
 
Can you please sign the consent slip below and return it to school as soon as possible. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
Miss Walford 
 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 
Please return this portion to school 
 
I am willing to allow _________________________________________ to take part in the 
hockey tournament at Holy Family High School on Tuesday 10 October. 
 
 
 
Signed …………………………………………………… 
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